
Dear Executive Director Howland ,  
   
While I support efforts to improve our environment, I don't believe this is the appropriate 
time to increase the ratepayer's fees. The Covid-19 pandemic has hit many families and 
businesses throughout NH (and the country) in a very substantial way. I'd like to request 
the PUC temporarily suspend the proposed 3-year plan.   
   
Thank you for your consideration.  
   
Lori Lerner  
Bridgewater, NH   
 


